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Website Photo Release Form
Dear Parents,

We will be taking many pictures at church this year and would like to post them to our
website and Facebook page so that church members and friends can get a peek into our
children’s ministry activities. We would like your permission to post pictures of your child
on these pages. Please note that we will never include names with the photos.

Please complete and return this form to the IPC Office. Let us know if you have any
questions or if you need more information. We look forward to capturing lots of special
moments in the life of the church this year and sharing them with you.

Blessings,

IPC Office

Child’s/Children’s Name(s):

Parents’ Names:

] Yes! Pictures with my child/children may be included in printed media.

[J Yes! Pictures with my child/children may be included on the website.

L1 Yes! Pictures with my child/children may be included on IPC’s Facebook pages.
[J No, pictures with my child/children may not be included in printed media.

[ No, pictures with my child/children may not be included on the website.

L1 No, pictures with my child/children may not be included on IPC’s Facebook page.

“And they shall come from the east, and from the west, and from the north, and from the south, and shall sit down in the kingdom of God.” Luke 13:29



